
Funeral details for Christopher Strachan (Chris) 

Chris’s funeral will take place at 12 noon on Tuesday 10th June at the Barton 

Woodland Burial Ground, Comberton Road, Cambridge CB23 7BA.  It will be a 

non-religious service followed by refreshments at the Crown & Punchbowl, 

Horningsea, CB25 9JG, to which anyone who knew him is warmly invited.   

Close family flowers only please, if you wish to donate in Chris’s memory to the 

Alzheimer’s Society https://christopherstrachan.muchloved.com is the place to 

go.   

Christine, Laura, Steve and Jess hope that this will be a fitting farewell for him 

and also hope that you will not feel obliged to wear black – please be as bright 

and cheerful in your dress as he often was in his!  

The final burial will be private for close family members only, but remember to 

wear appropriate footwear if you think you might want to follow the coffin to the 

burial site. 

We do need to have a rough idea of the numbers likely to attend so, if you 

intend to come to just the funeral or the wake as well, please let Christine know 

by text  07708 442634,  WhatsApp or email cmstrachan4@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you on 10th June.   
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